
President Kristine Chastain opened the meeting by welcoming new members to

the PTA Board and is looking to a successful year ahead. 

A reminder to submit payments for PTA membership at the FPE PTA website.

There are two PTA positions open, Legislative Advocacy Chair & Volunteer

Chair. Please see the PTA website for descriptions.

The PTA will try to increase its presence and is looking to have more after

school engagement.

Fall enrichment begins Sept. 16 with fifteen clubs and is looking for more

volunteers.

 The PTA wants to restart the Chorus program and is currently working with

the school for available time, staff, and funding options.

A new equity statement is being crafted and will be brought before the board

for approval.

New fundraising opportunities are being explored for this school year.

The first dine out will be Wednesday October 2, 4-9pm at Habit Grill. Money

raised will benefit the West Seattle Equity Fund.

Falcon Fest will be October 18 at 6pm

A motion to purchase 3 licenses of Kelso’s Choice was approved by the Board

and will seek approval from the full PTA next meeting.
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